

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education 3y:

REGION XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

August 1, 2022

Division Memorandum No.1020, s.2022

CONFERENCE OF ALL SCHOOL HEADS OF TALAINGOD DISTRICT

To: ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY SCHOOL HEADS Talaingod District

The academic year for elementary and secondary schools will formally open on August 22, 2022, as announced by the Department of Education.

In preparation for the upcoming opening of classes and its related activities, there will be a school heads' conference with PSDS Dominic M. Dizon on August 3, 2022 at Sto.Nińo Central Elementary School Function Hall, 8:00 in the morning. Official time is to be strictly observed.

All participants are required to strictly observe the health protocols as prescribed by the IATF and everyone is enjoined to continually support and recognize the value of equality and diversity in all activities relevant to this undertaking.

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum to all concerned is desired.

DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent



Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte

Telephone Number: (084) 216-0188

Website: www.depeddavnor.ph | Facebook: DepEd Davao del Norte



Paae 1 of 1